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TODAY: AP Language summer assignment meeting during 
A-Lunch in Mr. Stonesifer's room (218). Any student unable to 
attend the meeting needs to speak with Mr. Stonesifer to get 
the summer reading assignment. 

9-11 Stonesifer 
5/25 

Students who are taking a CITS class next year will need to pass 
the Accuplacer Test to get college credit (unless they are juniors 
who took the ACT test and got a score of 21 or higher on the 
reading portion). The test will be on Wednesday, May 30th, 
1-3rd hours.  
Students enrolled in CITS Communication, CITS Creative 
Writing, CITS Medical Terminology and/ or CITS College 
Composition I and CITS Intro to Literature for next year should 
report directly to the Multi-Purpose Room on Wednesday, May 
30th during their designated hour with their laptops to take the 
online test. 
 
1st hour: Students A-H 
2nd hour: Students J-N 
3rd hour: Students O-Z 
 
If you have any concerns about testing, please contact Mrs. 
Bergum. 
 

9-11 Bergum 
5/30 

Scholarship Recipients: Jill Edgette, scholarship secretary, needs 
your scholarship contracts and thank you letters. Please 
remember to bring your bank scholarship contracts so your 
scholarship check is issued correctly and a thank you to the 
sponsor of your scholarship as soon as possible or, at the very 
latest, Thursday, May 31st! If you have questions on how to fill 
out your contract or how to write a thank you, please stop by 
my office (Guidance Office, Rm. 104). 
 

12 Edgette 
5/30 

There will be a mandatory meeting for juniors taking Senior 
Social next year in room 235 during B lunch TODAY Friday May 
25th.  If you can not attend you will need to stop by to receive 
the summer assignment. 

11 Smith 
5/25 

Mandatory AP Language summer assignment meeting TODAY 
Friday, May 25th during A-Lunch in Mr,. Stonesifer's room (218). 
Any student unable to attend the meeting needs to speak with 
Mr. Stonesifer to get the summer reading assignment. 

9-11 Stonesifer 
5/25 

Friday, May 25 will be the last day Sweet Links will be open for the 
2017-2018 school year.  

9-12 Nutting 
5/25 

Freshmen, sophomores, and juniors: don't forget to vote for next year's 
student council this Friday! Check your email tomorrow and select your 
class representatives for the 2018-2019 school year! 

9-11 Student Council 
5/25 

Attention Seniors: 12 Olson 
5/25 
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If you missed the graduation meeting, you need to stop by the 
attendance office and pick up a blue graduation information sheet on the 
attendance counter.  
JUNIORS: If you are interested in purchasing a Junior Ladies t-shirt, 
please come see Sarah Backlund & Kaylee Yliniemi in Mrs. Kelly's room 
(226) during either lunch TODAY this week or either lunch on Wednesday 
or Friday or A Lunch on Tuesday  of next week. The shirts cost $12.50 
for sizes S-XL and an additional dollar per size up from there.  

11 E Kelly 
5/25 

Attention seniors: WITC has 4 remaining openings in their Automotive 
technician program next year.  Students participating in this program 
attend SHS in the am and WITC in the pm throughout the school year. 
Students complete a 1-year technical diploma at WITC and earn dual 
credit at SHS. Please see your counselor for an application if interested. 

12 Nelson 
5/25 

Seniors: Please sign up in the guidance office if you need a final 
transcript sent to your college you are attending in the fall. Sign up list is 
on the counter in the guidance office. Thank you! 

12 Edgette 
5/25 

Yearbook Distribution Information  
 
Yearbook distribution for all ordered yearbooks will be in the cove area 
next to Mrs. Kalin's room (202).  
 
Tuesday, May 22 at 7:15 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and during A and B Lunch in 
Room 202  
 
Wednesday, May 23 at 7:30 a.m.- 8:20 a.m. and during A and B lunch in 
Room 202  
 
Yearbooks will NOT be distributed during class hours!!!  
 
Extra Yearbook Sales EXTRA Yearbooks will be on sale Friday, May 25 at 
7:15 a.m. in the Treasurer’s Office - $80 CASH ONLY!  
 

9-12 C Kalin 
5/25 

Summer School will run from June 18th through July 26th from 8:30 a.m. 
until noon, Monday through Thursday in the ​Blue Wing at Superior 
Middle Schoo​l. (Breakfast and lunch will be served in the Green Wing 
for all high school students who attend.) 
Please talk with your counselor if you need to attend summer school. 
Your counselor will help you sign up for the right class(es). 
 

9-12 Bergum 
5/25 

Attention Juniors: 
Are you planning to retake your ACT test in June or July? WITC is 
offering an ACT prep class June 4-7th.  The cost is $30.94. Plan to 
register by calling 715.246.6561, ext 4221 or register online at 
bit.ly/witcACTprep 
 

11 Nelson 
6/4 
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